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MRS. NATHAN H. WADLER . MRS. MEYER KARLIN Rabbi Dr. Norman Lamm 

27 West 86th Street 
Honorary Vice Presidents 

MRS. SAMUEL C. FEUERSTEIN New York, New York 10024 
MRS. LEO JUNG 

MRS. CARL MARCUS 
MRS. MAX PERMAN Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

MRS. SOLOMON REICHMAN 
*MRS. ALEXANDER ROSENBERG 

MAS. ALBERT WALD On behalf of the Women's Branch, U.O.J.C.A. I want to extend 
oun inset our heartiest mazel tov on your appointment as President of 

MRS. WILLIAM KRIEGER Yeshiva University. We know that you will be a most capable 
MRS. MAX B. MEYERS . ” : . : 

MRS. DAVID |. WANDERMAN successor to Dr. Belkin %3’4 and that you will bring new in- 
dite tiasideee sight, scholarship and prestige to the position. 

MRS. SOLOMON FREILICH 
MRS. SIDNEY B. KLEIN 

MRS. JERRY S, NEEDLEMAN On a personal basis, as the daughter of the two Dean Isaacs, 
MRS. ARCHIE SMITH the wife of a YU graduate and the mother of a graduate and 

Regional Vice Presidents two YU students, I was most pleased to learn that you will 
MRS. GILBERT CANTOR as ; F 

MRS. HENRY HOSCHANDER be guiding the school that is so much a part of our lives. 
MRS. JULIUS KATZ 

MRS. MAURICE LAMM ' . 
MRS. SIDNEY LEEDER As chairman of the Women's Branch 53rd Anniversary Conven- 

NEE cate Bee tion, I hope that you will be able to speak to us when we 
Recording Secretary convene in November at the Holiday Inn in Bethesda, Maryland. 

MRS. CARL MARCUS Our opening banquet will be Sunday night, November 14, 1976 

Corresponding Secretary and we should like to have you as our guest at dinner and to 

saeeliatiathideiiciaama deliver the keynote address. Our theme is " ‘Ethics of the 
T elle 

eeliiisniesieae Fathers' -- Pattern for Living Today." We know from your 
msaiannee writings that you are especially qualified to highlight this 

MRS. EDMUND E. BREINER theme for us. 

Associate Financial Secretary 

SAE CE EL Again, mazel tov and all best wishes in your new undertaking 
Executive Vice President and we hope to be able to greet and hear you in November. 

MRS. MORDECAI A. STERN 

National Field Director 
MRS. WILLIAM K. HERSKOWITZ Very truly yours, 

A. os 
Mrs. Sidne¥ B. Klein 

Convention Chairman 

93 Belvedere Drive 

Yonkers, New York 10705


